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Friday 10 July 2020 

Dear Parents 
 
Wrap around care at Grange Park  
 
I’m writing in response to the letter that has been sent earlier today from Connect.  Unfortunately 
Connect are no longer able to provide childcare at Grange Park Primary school.  I understand this 
puts some families in a difficult situation with wrap around care before and after school and during 
the school holidays. 
 
As a school, our priority at the moment is opening the school for all children in September. Once we 
are able to, we will then consider how wrap around care will be provided in the future. 
Unfortunately I am not in a position to give any more details at the moment.   I hope I can give you 
an update in the autumn term.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 


